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On behalf of the management team at The Surrey Shadows Club, we would like to send 
our best wishes and hope that everyone is keeping well and staying safe in this very 
unfortunate time. 
Hopefully it will not be too long before we can all get together and enjoy the music once 
again.  We have been in contact with the club chairman, and once we have the okay, 
we will let you know when we can resume our Shadows evenings. 
 
In the meantime take care and we look forward to seeing you all again very soon. 
 
Bruce, John, Peter, Mark, Charlotte, Carol and Jean 
 

 

 
 
 

Classified Ads 
If anyone has something to sell, I will be more than happy to send an e-mail out to 
everyone on the mailing list  Please e-mail me a picture and description at 
mtw3005@hotmail.com 

 
 
 

 

TThhee  SSuurrrreeyy  SShhaaddoowwss  CClluubb  
HHeerrsshhaamm  SSppoorrttss  aanndd  SSoocciiaall  CClluubb  

112288  HHeerrsshhaamm  RRooaadd,,  WWaallttoonn  oonn  TThhaammeess,,  SSuurrrreeyy,,  KKTT112255QQLL  
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